
Project Update: June 2019 

 

At the moment I am performing data analysis and paper writing. Also, I have 

presented the project to different audiences. I presented preliminary results at the 

international workshop “Socio-ecological systems in transition on tropical protected-

non protected interfaces: a South-South sharing experience” held in Campo Grande, 

and organized by the University of Angers and the Federal University of Mato Grosso 

do Sul (UFMS).  

 

In addition, I made a presentation about ecological thresholds, focused on the results 

of my review paper (http://afonet.org/wp_english/a-review-of-threshold-responses-

of-birds-to-landscape-changes-across-the-world/) and the next steps of the project. 

It was done in a local seminar “CAFECO” at UFMS, targeting post-graduate students 

of biological and conservation sciences. Finally, I participated in a field course at the 

Pantanal, where I gave a speech about the project to undergraduate students. I am 

planning another event for November 2019, in which I aim to include civil society 

stakeholders. 

 

 



 

 


